
Weldon T. Burton CPA
2 South 56th Place, Suite 201-E ! Ridgefield, WA. 98642 

Office 360-727-3643 ! Fax: 360-727-7637 ! Email weldon@weldontburtoncpa.com

March 16, 2020

VIA WEB PORTAL 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Attention: Records Center

Re: TS-200065-Trf, Arrow Launch Service, Inc.

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Based on the latest discussions between the company and staff, this is to acknowledge that Arrow
Launch Service, Inc. accepts the overall revenue requirement amount approved by staff, now
involving an approximate 16.3% overall increase in rates for the company. Enclosed is Twelfth
Revised Tariff Page, No. 1, reflecting the agreed upon increase to be considered by the
Commission at the March 26, 2020 Open Meeting.

Please contact me should you have further questions.

Yours truly,

Weldon Burton

Weldon T. Burton
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